

Michigan Amateur Radio Alliance

C/O MARA Secretary K800K Mike Eilers 2531 Westwinde St NW Grand Rapids, MI 49504



The meeting of August 11th at the Plainfield Fire Dept was cancelled at 735 PM because the only people that showed up, possibly because of bad weather, were KD8SZZ, N8GS, and K8OOK. With only 3 in attendance, no voting would be possible. Jerry did phone in the Treasurer's Report which was "no change". Hopefully our next meeting will be at the Fire Dept on 9/8.

Submitted by Mike, K8OOK, MARA Secretary